
 

 

 
 

 
Monday 20th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Year 3 are very excited to invite you to this year’s nativity play: No one wraps like an elf! The 
children are working hard in rehearsals and they are very excited to perform to you all soon.  
 
They will be performing the play on: Tuesday 12th December at 2:00pm. 
 
We would like to ask if all children could bring in a plain, colourful top and black leggings/ trousers 
for the performance.  
 
If your child has been given a role, please could you try and bring in the following for them 
to wear:  
 
Elves – Red/green top 
Smash and Grab – Smart outfits 
Mint spies – Dark jacket/black top 
Reindeer – Brown tops/leggings 
Teachers – Smart top and trousers 
Ninja knights – Black trousers and top 
 
PLEASE make sure this is placed in a bag and clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
 
We would like to also please ask the children to bring in any Christmas decorations that you have 
to help us decorate the stage.  
 
Christmas decorations needed:  
Christmas wrapping paper 
Christmas hats 
Tinsel 
Ribbon 
Cardboard boxes 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our performance very soon and thank you for the continued 
support! 
 
Year 3 Teachers  
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